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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

City Agencies Unveiled the Final Street Design 
for Polk Street 
 
On March 26, 2014, the San Francisco Planning 
Department, San Francisco Public Works and the 
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 
hosted a Polk Streetscape Project open house to 

showcase the final street design for Polk Street. The project team developed a streetscape design that 
will improve pedestrian safety, mobility for cyclists and transit riders, and support overall commercial 
activity along Polk Street. The final streetscape design recommendations build on the transportation 
safety recommendations released by the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency in 2013. 
 
To view the final design concepts and to learn more about the Polk Streetscape Project, visit 
http://polkstreetscape.sfplanning.org and www.sfmta.com/Polk.  
 
EVENTS: 
 
Entertainment Commission Industry Summit – 6th Annual Nightlife Industry Summit 
Date: Monday, April 7, 2014 
Time: 1:00 – 4:00 p.m. 
Location: Main Library, Koret Auditorium, 100 Larkin Street 
Cost: Free, No RSVP Required 
 
The San Francisco Entertainment Commission will be hosting its 6th Annual Nightlight Industry Summit. 
Join the California Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control, the San Francisco Police Department, the 
Planning Department, Supervisor Scott Wiener and other elected officials to discuss the City’s nightlife 
and development. 
 

 

PLANNING DIRECTOR: 

JOHN RAHAIM   April 2/3, 2014 

http://polkstreetscape.sfplanning.org/
http://www.sfmta.com/Polk

